
From: Mike Murray
To: Sandra Hamilton
Cc: Doug Wetmore; Jami Hammond; jason.waanders@sol.doi.gov; mike.stevens@sol.doi.gov
Subject: Re: implementation text chg to ROD NOA
Date: 12/03/2010 10:13 AM

Sandy,

Your edits look fine to me with one change recommended. See below. 

(revised text)
As soon as practicable after the publication of this Notice of Availability for the ROD in the
Federal Register, the Seashore will publish for public review and comment a proposed
special regulation  in the Federal Register to designate ORV routes and manage ORV use in
the Seashore as described in the selected action.  Following promulgation of the final special
regulation, the Seashore will begin to implement the other (delete "other")management
measures for the selected action, which are described and analyzed in the Preferred
Alternative (Alternative F) presented in the Final EIS.  

The crux of the discussion in Court yesterday was that we will continue to manage
under the consent decree (entirely) until the final rule is completed, THEN some time
after the 30-day wait, we would begin to implement the plan/regulation as a whole.
There was agreement that we would not make the transition to new procedures
during the summer visitation period, which would be difficult for visitors and park
staff.  Therefore, I would delete "other" from your revised text since it implies
something less than "all". As an aside, there will be another Court hearing in Feb or
March to summarize/report on the annual reports and to formally request an
extension to the consent decree deadline for the final rule.

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595
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Good Morning, All.

Please review  and edit the highlighted text on p. 5, which incorporates
what was agreed to yesterday on timing implementation of the rest of
the plan until the final regulation is promulgated.

[attachment "draft NOA for ROD with implementation chg 120310.doc"
deleted by Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS] 

Thanks.

Sandy

Sandy Hamilton
Environmental Protection Specialist
National Park Service - Environmental Quality Division
Academy Place
P.O. Box 25287
Denver CO 80225
PH:   (303)  969-2068
FAX:  (303) 987-6782
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